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January 2025  

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

  Our next regular meeting will be held on Tuesday January 
14th, 2025, at 11:30 AM. It will be held at Houligan’s Sports 
Grill, located at 1643 US Highway 1, Ormond Beach FL 32174. 
All brothers and sisters along with their spouses are welcome.  
 
  Our contract is up in April of 2025. A negotiating committee 
will be chosen at the next wage and policy meeting.  
I encourage all retirees to send letters to Chris Erikson in 
regard to anything that you would like to see in the next 
contract. Whether it is an increase in pension wages or reduced 
medical deductibles.  
 
  I would like to thank the trustees who bought lunch for 
everyone at the December meeting; we had another new retiree 
and a great turnout for our meeting. I am hoping to see a few 
more after the holidays. 

 
  Dues for 2024/25 are still only $15.00. Anyone who has not 
paid, please see Paul Dietrich at our next meeting or mail your 
dues to the address at the top of this page. The new dues year 
begins every September. 
 
  I wish everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
Safe travels for those who are traveling to see family and 
friends. 
 
Please see the latest employment numbers on the back of this 
page. 
 
  Fraternally yours, 
Michael Manfredi  
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